


M. Minutes of Board Retreat held February 23-24, 2023 

DISCUSSION: Thinking Sustainably About the College's Revenue Model-Board 
Chair Laura Oblinger and President Nick Nissley set the context for today's discussion: to 
consider revenue options to minimize tuition increases for students. 

REVIEW OF FOLLOW-UP REQUESTS-Confirmed requests made by the Board that 
require administrative follow-up for information to be provided to the Board at a later date. 

• Scheduling and frequency of future study sessions

ADJOURNMENT-The meeting adjourned at 11 :20 a.m. on February 24, 2023. 

Recorded by Lynne Moritz, Executive Director of the President's Office and Board 
Operations. 

Laura J. Oblinger, Chair 

ATTESTED 
-----------------------------

Andrew K. Robitshek, Secretary 
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